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TO: SALINE COUNTY TAXPAYERS 

RE: Impact Notice, Holding an Informal Meeting and BOE Appointments 

  

 Saline County Assessor, Jessica Adcock-Goodman, has announced that Board of Equalization will hold 

hearings beginning July 15, 2024, at 9:30am in the office of the Saline County Commission – Room 101. Any 

taxpayer who disagrees with the assessed valuation of their real estate or personal property established by the 

Assessor for the 2024 tax year may hold a hearing appointment to present their issues regarding their 

assessment.  

 Property owners who wish to appeal their assessments are to hold an informal hearing with the 

Assessor’s Office by calling 1-660-886-3111 or in person – Room 202. After your informal hearing with the 

Assessors office, if you wish to schedule an appointment with the Board of Equalization you may contact the 

Saline County Clerk’s Office by calling 1-660-886-3331 or by visiting in person. The last day to schedule an 

appointment to be heard before the Board of Equalization is July 10, 2024, at 4:30pm. All necessary 

documentation MUST be turned in by this time. All forms can be found in the Saline County Clerks Office 

OR online at www.salinecountyclerk.com.You may also request forms to be emailed by calling the County 

Clerk’s Office. 

 Any taxpayer who wishes to schedule an appointment with the Board of Equalization MUST be 

scheduled with the Saline County Clerk’s office BEFORE the filing deadline. If you do not have the capability 

to print the forms from the County Clerk’s website, they can be mailed or picked up from the Clerk’s Office. 

Once all documentation has been filed with the County Clerk’s Office you may schedule your appointment with 

the Board of Equalization. After the BOE hearing has concluded and the taxpayer is dissatisfied with the 

decision that has been made by the Board, an appeal may be filed with the Missouri State Tax Commission for 

further consideration. If you have questions regarding this notice, please contact the Saline County Clerk’s 

Office at 1-660-886-3331. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Brittni Allison Burton 

Saline County Clerk & Election Authority 
 


